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December 16th, 2020
Members Present:
Anne (chair), Teddy (secretary), Barry, Curtis, Emma, Greg S., Greg W., Margaret
Guest:
Gary Lovett

Meeting:
The meeting started at 6pm.
Discussion started with mention that the application for LIFEBOATS and CSC was approved by the town board of Stanford.
Discussion ensured about how, going forward, the CAC and Town should work together to have comprehensive plans such as the CSC and Master Plan.
Gary Lovett discussed Chapter 15 of the Draft Comprehensive Plan with the Stanford CAC.
It was decided by the CAC, given the time of night, that discussion of Riparian Habitat management would be brought up at the CAC’s next meeting.
The CAC closed the meeting at 7:30pm. The next meeting was scheduled for January 20th, 2021.
Theodore “Teddy” Secor
CAC Secretary
